
 

	 	
 

THE LEVANTINE CERAMICS PROJECT 2019 WORKSHOP 3: 
Ceramic Wares of Cyprus from Neolithic through Medieval times 

June 13th-14th, 2019  CAARI, Nicosia, Cyprus 
 
The Levantine Ceramics Project (www.levantineceramics.org) and CAARI invite your participation 
in a workshop devoted to ceramics and ceramic production in Cyprus, to be held Thursday, June 
13th – Friday, June 14th, 2019. In this workshop our goal is to continue building up the site’s data 
set regarding Cypriot ceramics, begun in earnest at the first LCP-Cyprus workshop held in May 
2017 in Athens. For the program of that workshop as well as a summary of the presentations, go 
here: https://workshops.levantineceramics.org/workshops-2017/ 

For this workshop, sessions will be organized around data submitted to the LCP in advance. 
Presentations may focus on ceramic wares/ware families, vessels, kiln/workshop sites, and/or 
archaeometric studies. You may submit as much information as you like, and you may give more 
than one presentation in the workshop. We ask that you submit your data by April 15th, 2019. 

The LCP is a collaborative venture of archaeologists working on pottery dating from Neolithic 
through Ottoman times throughout the Levant. It is open access; anybody may consult the 
information on it. Contributors may submit data that is already published or newly discovered, 
may specify levels of privacy for their submissions from completely private to fully public, and 
may edit their own submitted information at any time. Note that a scholarly citation can be 
generated for each page on the LCP, making all entries digital publications, e.g., Smith, Joanna; 
Waiman Barak, Paula; Cypriot White Painted (Iron Age), The Levantine Ceramics Project, accessed on 18 
November 2018, https://www.levantineceramics.org/wares/cypriot-white-painted-iron-age. 

Registration and submission instructions:  https://www.levantineceramics.org/instructions.  

Please reply to Andrea at aberlin@bu.edu. We look forward to receiving your positive response. 

Best wishes, 
 

 
  

 

 
Andrea M. Berlin Lindy Crewe Joanna S. Smith Matt Spigelman 
Boston University CAARI University of 

Pennsylvania 
ACME Heritage 

Consultants 
 


